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   A message from Mrs Atherton  

Early Year’s Sport Stay and Play 

Thank you to all of the parents , carers and grandparents who joined us. We really    

enjoyed having you all in school. Thank you Mr Holmes for organising. 

Thank you for your support with all of the recent school events such as our Eco   

Council’s Waste Week, World book day and the Early Year’s Sport Stay and Plays.  

 

I would like to offer a warm welcome to Claire Bharath. I’m sure many of you have 

already popped into the office to meet her. It’s lovely to have her as part of the team. 

 

We have some good news—we won the Tesco’s Community Grant! Thank you for all of 

your help posting those green tokens. Out grant towards Key Stage One’s outdoor   

area is £1500. You will start to notice some exciting improvements to the play-

grounds over the next few months as we have a number of projects happening, some 

of which is due to the support that you give us at our fundraising events—thank you! 

 

School is open to Key Stage two children in the second week of the holidays for two 

days. There is no charge for this and it there will be singing, drama, story telling 

and art and craft. Please return your slip if you are interested.  

 

 



 

  
 

 

 World Book Day was fabulous! 

 

As you can see, there were some amazing costumes We 

had such a wonderful day.  

 

We made book marks, entered a WBD competition, shared 

stories in the library and did a quiz about our favourite 

authors. 

 

It was so special to see the older children reading to the 

younger children. 

 



 

 

Key Stage two have had visits from both 

the Police and the Fire Brigade to learn 

more about how we can stay safe in the 

community. 

Our Easter Fair is after school on    

Thursday 30th March. We’d appreciate 

any donations for the raffle and       

tombola. 

 

 

 

Thursday 16/3/23 Foxes to St Peter’s 

school—author visit 

 

Friday 17/3/23 Red Nose day 

Uniform as usual, donations on the 

gate 

 

Monday 20/3/23 Parents Evenings this 

week 

 

Wednesday 22/3/23 Year 5/6 St Peter’s 

school 10.30am Online Safety workshop 

 

Friday 24/3/23 Non uniform—donations 

for the Easter Fair 

 

Friday 24/3/23 Hares: Majorie Waite 

Court—Easter Event 

 

Wednesday 29/3/23 Book breakfast in 

Early Years 

 

Friday  31/3/23 Non uniform /break up 

for Easter 

 

Thursday 4/5/23 School Closed—Polling 

Station (more details to follow            

regarding online learning) 

 

 

 

 We had a very special story time with one 

of our Fox Cub’s grandparents who were 

visiting from Kerala. We listened to them 

reading in English and Malayalam. 


